
December 18, 2023 

Dear Ecole Joe Clark Families, 

It is shaping up to be a wonderful week at Ecole Joe Clark School. Trickster Theatre has arrived, and our 

students are busy preparing their performances for our Thursday evening and Friday matinee shows. 

The Thursday evening show will begin at 6pm in the Joe Clark Gym. Doors will be opened at 5:15pm for 

seating. There are no tickets required. When you arrive, please take your child to their classroom as they 

will stay with their teachers for the performance.  

We would encourage families to consider attending our afternoon show on Friday, December 22, which 

will begin at 1pm. This will be a more relaxed show for anyone who is looking to avoid the craziness of 

Thursday evening. Students will be watching with their classrooms in the gym as well.   

We will be filming the Thursday evening concert and will provide families with a private link for them to 

view a taping of the concert in the event that you cannot make it or wish to share with family members. 

This link will be emailed out to families prior to Christmas break.  

Families do not need to worry about costumes or props. Trickster Theatre along with our wonderful 

parent volunteers will have anything they need for their performances. 

 Just a few reminders for the week ahead of us.  

Just wanting to let families know of some important dates that are ahead:  

• Tuesday December 19- Popcorn sales! $1.00 per bag 

• Thursday December 21- 6-8pm EJCS Christmas Concert (doors open at 5:15 for seating) 

• Friday December 22- Christmas PJ Day! 1pm- EJCS Christmas Concert Matinee - Families 

welcome to attend!  

• Friday December 22- January 8- Christmas Break 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at the school.  

Jolene Becker & Corre Mahan 

 

 

 

 


